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Message:
Committee Members,

I humbly ask that you reconsider the proposed alignment of Texas House districts 138 and 148 in
the City of Jersey Village. This small city is split in a way that makes absolutely no sense.
Several streets are split multiple times. These lines are absolutely arbitrary and do not

benefit the communities of the current HD 135. Please consider maintaining the current HD 135
boundaries or maintaining the entire City of Jersey Village in one house district.

Jose Hensdill





